[image: A logo of a hockey team

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]RINGETTE ONTARIO



Notice to the Membership

2023-2024 Website Updates
				 

Clubs, 

Ringette Ontario has made the change from a WordPress website to a RAMP based website to better align with our strategic and communication plans. The classic Ringette Ontario website, and RAMP Games website have now merged, and www.ringetteontario.com will host all member resources, games and tournament information moving forward.

As we jump into the 2023-2024 season, Ringette Ontario is committed to keeping our community informed, educated, and connected through website updates, social media platforms, lunch & learned sessions, and our weekly newsletter. 
To assist all members in providing the most up to date information please take the time to review your Club websites to confirm your links are up to date now that the RO website changes have been made.

We recommend your Club site continues to be updated in the following areas, as the season progresses:
· Tournament details & information 
· Registration details & information 
· Updates regarding your Club or Team activities
· Player, coach, and parent resources 
· 2023-2024 season details & information 


For website & RAMP Support Information please send an email to:
Cassie Ferguson: marketing@ringetteontario.com 
RAMP: support@rampinteractive.com






Wednesday May 24th, 2023.
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